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Hi Don -

Following up on our conversation at the Town Board meeting, Mr. Carr attended the
last Traffic Safety Committee meeting on 10/28 and explained the one-side parking
situation as well as?signs on several of the streets off Western Ave (i.e., Norwood,
Glenwood, etc.).? I understand that the signs are rather confusing.?

One recommendation is for one-side parking Sun/Mon/Tues/Wed and alternate to the
other side Thurs/Fri/Sat.? I will not be able to attend the next meeting as I have
another commitment, but please add this as an agenda item to get some feedback or
other recommendations from the association members.

Please keep me in the loop.? Thanks again for all of the work you do for the
McKownville community.

Regard, Pat Slavick
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